
GOMS Eblast 6-2-23

Dear GOMS Staff and Families,

On behalf of the staff of GOMS, we would like to thank our wonderful GOMS families and their students for
another great year. Your support of our excellent school during this turbulent COVID period of our lives is what
makes GOMS such a great place for our teenagers to learn and grow during some of the most challenging years
of their lives. We could not accomplish this without your help and support.

We were able to end our year with many fun and engaging activities. Our Newsies musical was professionally
performed and executed. GOMS Culture Week brought many different activities to our campus to help us
celebrate the rich diversity of our students and staff. Our 8th Grade Promotion Dance was extremely successful
at The Grounds and was an event enjoyed by staff, students and families. Our GOMS Talent Show highlighted the
amazing talents exhibited by many of our students. We are indeed lucky to have so many activities and events to
support and engage our students and staff.

Best wishes to our outgoing 8th graders with their transition to high school and beyond. You have worked hard at
GOMS and have earned your high school stripes! We look forward to another great year of learning and
maturation with our transitioning 7th graders into 8th graders.

Please feel free to email Mr. Anya or myself with any questions this summer as I will be periodically checking
emails. We will answer your questions as soon as we are able. Thank you again for sending us such great
students and individuals.

Have a great summer with your family.

All the best,
Mr. Anaya and Mr. Holmes

Granite Oaks Middle School NEWSIES Production
Our fabulous and talented Falcons put on three great performances on Wednesday during our annual Talent Showcase!

We are very proud of their hard work, dedication, and perseverance which resulted in one amazing show.

If you were not able to be in attendance,or would like to revisit the magic of our live shows, check out the whole show
on the GO Broadcast YouTube channel at: https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCec5VVCBpgAZfnovK8Iqrkw

All acts will be posted on the above YouTube channel by Friday 6/2/23.

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCec5VVCBpgAZfnovK8Iqrkw


Dear GOMS 8th Grade Families,

Please follow this link for photographs from the 8th Grade Promotion Dance:
https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1V0Jh5j4GyYD7OgIPi4wzO-YDDD2vTpxq?usp=sharing

NOTE: To view the pictures, open each of the folders.

Thank you for your patience and enjoy your memories!

Sincerely,
Granite Oaks Middle School Parent Falcon Club

https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1V0Jh5j4GyYD7OgIPi4wzO-YDDD2vTpxq?usp=sharing


8th Grade Foundations of Freedom Tour
March 23 - 29, 2024

For next year’s 8th graders! Do you like to travel? Do you like U.S. history? Would you like to experience the
culture of some of America’s most important cities? Are you responsible and mature? IF SO THEN THE EAST
COAST TOUR MAY BE…

FOR YOU!!!

Also called the Foundations of Freedom Tour because of its many links to our nation’s history, the East Coast
Tour visits the following U.S. cities:

● Boston
● New York City
● Philadelphia
● Washington, D.C.
● See Preliminary Itinerary and Pricing

If all that is of interest to you and you would like to know more and get your questions answered, please join
us for an informational meeting!

WHEN: Fall 2023 (Date TBA)
WHERE: Granite Oaks Middle School Gym

WHAT: Meet the chaperones and get your questions answered!

***The East Coast Trip is not associated with Granite Oaks Middle School or Rocklin Unified School District. It is
paid for and funded only by those who choose to participate.***

Questions? Please email Mr. Champ at eastcoasttripchamp@gmail.com

http://www.explorica.com/Champ-2033
mailto:eastcoasttripchamp@gmail.com

